
In English this week we are going to begin to write our non-fiction books about 
Kenya animals. We will be using the information from last week to help us. Each 
page of our non-fiction book is going to have a heading, pictures, real facts and 
sentences which have full stops and capital letters.  
 
 
 
  

Phonics:    
Over this half term we are going to be recapping everything we have 
learnt in Year 1, making sure we recognise all our sounds and can write 
them.  
A brilliant website for phonic games is www.phonicplay.co.uk  
 
 
 

Maths: 
This week we are going to be learning about dividing a number 
(sharing a number into groups) We will be dividing by 2, 5 and 10.  
We will be using the division symbol and practical resources such as 
cubes if we need to.  
Hopefully our counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s will help us to divide.  

 
 

Homework: 
Just a reminder that your child is able to change their reading book each day. 
Please let me know if your child is not changing their book and I can remind 
them to do it.  
 
Please remember that purple homework folders come home on a Friday and 
need to be back in school by Wednesday. All work in the homework folder 
needs to be completed.  
There is also online learning on abacus and purplemash. Please also 
remember that big club is available.  
 
Your child will be tested on their weekly spellings every Friday.  
 
Your child came home with new star spellings just before May half term. 
Please support your child learning these words ready for the test before the 
summer holidays.      

This week in Year 1  
 

Monday 13th June 2022 
 
 

  
                     

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

http://www.phonicplay.co.uk/


Action Points: 
★This half term our PE days will be Wednesday afternoon and Friday.  

★ Please remember that homework comes home on a Friday and needs to be handed in 
by Wednesday.   

★ Please remember that there are homework online resources including purplemash, 
bug club and active learn to use.  

★A letter came home Friday about our school trip to Whipsnade Zoo on Tuesday 28th 
June.  

  ★ Please can your child bring in a baby photo on Monday 13th June.  

★ My email if you need it is h.horth@tssfirst.co.uk 

 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The Year 1 team    


